
March 17, 2021 

In support of SB 212 

 

To Chairman Hilderbrand and Senate Public Health and Welfare Committee Members: 

 

I would like to urge you to support SB 212 and limit the power of our unelected officials to add 

any vaccinations to the growing list required to obtain an education. They do not know individual 

health histories and especially as more vaccines come down the pipeline which could be highly 

experimental in nature of knowing long term health effects, I do not want to endanger the 

children of Kansas.  

One size doesn’t fit all and in a free market we shouldn’t need to mandate a product on a 

population. Many people, such as myself, have gene mutations which can cause complications 

and injury from being unable to properly process and eliminate some of the most dangerous 

ingredients in vaccines. This has caused me and other family members grave injury.  

Let us go through the proper legislative process to add vaccines to the schedule rather than 

leave such heavy decisions in the hands of a few who may have nefarious financial interests.  

Kansans voted overwhelmingly this election cycle to uphold conservative values of freedom. 

This is a great opportunity to practice a free market where we can vote with our dollar which 

products we would like to take rather than be forced or coerced which infringes on the informed 

consent process between providers and patients.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Anna M. 

Salina, KS 

Saline County 

KS Senate District 24 


